May 9, 2019

Delivered via Regular Mail and Email

Energy and Water Development and

Related Agencies Appropriations Subcommittee
U.S. House of Representatives

2362-B Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

SUBJECT: Funding for the Restoration of America’s Everglades
Dear Chairwoman Kaptur and Ranking Member Simpson,

On behalf of the 8.7 million Americans we represent, we are asking for your support for
the highest possible funding for the South Florida Ecosystem Restoration line item and
for $200 million for the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Aquatic Ecosystem Restoration
Account in the 2019-2020 budget. This funding supports the restoration of America’s
Everglades.

There is strong bipartisan support for restoring America’s Everglades, and this world-
renowned ecosystem depends on a sustained $200 million in annual federal funding for
restoration. The federal-state partnership to restore America’s Everglades was agreed
to nearly two decades ago and is critical to protecting this unique national treasure and
the state’s water resources for millions of residents and visitors. Unfortunately, federal
funding of the cost-share for these critical restoration projects has not kept pace with the
state’s contributions, but we are hopeful that your support of Everglades restoration
funding will make a difference.

Enhanced federal funding complementing years of state funding will accelerate the
design and construction of the Central Everglades Planning Project (CEPP) and the
Everglades Agricultural Area (EAA) Storage Reservoir to divert and clean Lake
Okeechobee releases and increase water deliveries to Everglades National Park and
Florida Bay. These funds will also advance important water storage and treatment
infrastructure planned for the Caloosahatchee (C-43) West Basin Storage Reservoir
and Indian River Lagoon-South projects that will further reduce the frequency and
intensity of harmful algal bloom by enhancing coastal water quality.

We are confident that your continued leadership will be a significant part of saving
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America’'¢ Everglades. If you need any additional information or have questions, please
reach oyt directlyyﬁ Chairman Goss at cgoss@sfwmd.gov or 561-682-2019.
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The Honorable Ron DeSantis, Governor of the State of Florida
Noah Valenstein, Secretary of the Florida Department of Environmental

Protection

Drew Bartlett, Executive Director of the South Florida Water Management

District

Representatives from Florida in the U.S. House of Representatives

U.S. House Representatives
The Honorable Gus Bilirakis

The Honorable Vern Buchanan
The Honorable Kathy Castor
The Honorable Charlie Crist

The Honorable Ted Deutch

The Honorable Val B. Demmings
The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart
The Honorable Neal Dunn

The Honorable Lois Frankel

The Honorable Matt Gaetz

The Honorable Alcee L. Hastings
The Honorable Al Lawson

The Honorable Brian Mast

The Honorable Debbie Mucarsel-
Powell

The Honorable Stephanie Murphy
The Honorable Bill Posey

The Honorable Francis Rooney
The Honorable John Rutherford
The Honorable Donna E. Shalala
The Honorable Darren Soto

The Honorable Ross Spano

The Honorable Greg Steube

The Honorable Michael Waltz

The Honorable Debbie Wasserman-Schultz
The Honorable Daniel Webster
The Honorable Frederica S. Wilson
The Honorable Ted Yoho
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Senate Subcommittee on Energy and Water Development
Committee on Appropriations

United States Senate

Room S-128, The Capitol

Washington, D.C. 20510

SUBJECT: Funding for the Restoration of America’s Everglades
Dear Chairman Alexander and Ranking Member Feinstein,

On behalf of the 8.7 million Americans we represent, we are asking for your support for
the highest possible funding for the South Florida Ecosystem Restoration line item and
for $200 million for the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Aquatic Ecosystem Restoration
Account in the 2019-2020 budget. This funding supports the restoration of America’s
Everglades.

There is strong bipartisan support for restoring America’s Everglades, and this world-
renowned ecosystem depends on a sustained $200 million in annual federal funding for
restoration. The federal-state partnership to restore America’s Everglades was agreed
to nearly two decades ago and is critical to protecting this unique national treasure and
the state’s water resources for millions of residents and visitors. Unfortunately, federal
funding of the cost-share for these critical restoration projects has not kept pace with the
state’s contributions, but we are hopeful that your support of Everglades restoration
funding will make a difference.

Enhanced federal funding complementing years of state funding will accelerate the
design and construction of the Central Everglades Planning Project (CEPP) and the
Everglades Agricultural Area (EAA) Storage Reservoir to divert and clean Lake
Okeechobee releases and increase water deliveries to Everglades National Park and
Florida Bay. These funds will also advance important water storage and treatment
infrastructure planned for the Caloosahatchee (C-43) West Basin Storage Reservoir
and Indian River Lagoon-South projects that will further reduce the frequency and
intensity of harmful algal bloom by enhancing coastal water quality.
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We are/confident that your continued leadership will be a significant part of saving
Ameriga’s Everglades. If you need any additional information or have questions, please
reach’ out directly to Chairman Goss at cgoss@sfwmd.gov or 561-682-2019.
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(5 o The Honorable Ron DeSantis, Governor of the State of Florida
Noah Valenstein, Secretary of the Florida Department of Environmental
Protection
Drew Bartlett, Executive Director of the South Florida Water Management District
The Honorable Marco Rubio, U.S. Senator for Florida
The Honorable Rick Scott, U.S. Senator for Florida
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